Appendix G

Delegates meeting 2024 (pt. 7-b.VI)

Differentiation between O and R

On suggestion of Mrs. Gerda Lejeune (the Netherlands) and of Mrs. Louise van Greunen
(Switzerland) we should clearly differentiate between O and R.

What is intended is clear: ,,No result can be counted twice!*

In the past, we had a problem several times when shooters who shot Comminazzo O wanted
their result to be counted in Egg (only O) and in Wogdon (O and/or R).

The same problem exists in Lamarmora O where somebody might insist on counting his result
twice; i.e. in Koeniggraetz (Lamarmora O) and in Enfiled (Lamarmora O and/or R).

And again, the same problem exists in Tanegashima O for team evant Nobunaga
(Tanegashima O) and Nagashino (Tanegashima O and/or R).

To most of the shooters it is absolutely clear that one result can only be counted once!

However, due to the repeatedly occuring discussions, we should find a proper wording and
integrate this in our rules.

Proposal:

Under paragraph 4.6 scores, we should make an extension, e.g. ,,4.6.m", clearly stating:

An individual score, shot with a firearm which would allow to be counted in two seperate
team events, can only be counted ONCE. That means that the shooter or the team captain
must clearly indicate on the forms in which category the result shall count. No result can be
counted in two different team events.

Alternatively, the following, shorter proposal was made by Nick Harvey:

‘A firearm may only be entered in one team competition’.



